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Mrs. Annette Morelli, Office Administrative Assistant 

Parent Week at a Glance 
Nov 2nd   – Nov 6th, 2020 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
I hope you all have a safe and enjoyable Halloween with your child. Don’t forget to put the clocks back 1 hour 
on Sunday evening. Some of the events at Evans in the next two weeks includes: 
 
Nov 1st – End Daylight Savings Time 
Nov 2nd  – NEW Virtue of the Month: Peacefulness 
Nov 2nd  – 8:15am Evans Assembly (Online – TEAMS) 

Nov 4nd  – 6:30pm PAC Meeting @ the School (Gym) 
Nov 10th  – Remembrance Day Assembly 
Nov 11th  – Remembrance Day Observed (No School) 
Nov 13th  – 8:00 School Photo Retakes 
 
NO PARKING ZONE – Starting Monday we will be re-introducing a no parking zone directly in front of the 
school. This is so there is an area for district vehicles and “quick drop off and pick-up’s. Signage will be posted 
in this area. Thanks for your help with this. 
 
Evans Online Book Fair -   We are excited to announce that Evans Elementary School has partnered with 
Book Outlet to host a two-week online book fair fundraiser between Oct 29, 2020 and Nov 12, 2020. Book 
Outlet is an online retailer that offers thousands of new books for up to 90% off.  

 
How the online book fair works:  
 

 20% of all purchases you make during the online book fair will go back to our organization in cash 
rewards.  

 One day before the book fair begins, we will email you a unique book fair link. Shop on Book Outlet 
using that unique link, so the 20% cash rewards are attributed to Evans Elementary School.  

 After the book fair ends, over the following six months, 5% of your Book Outlet purchases will also go 
back to Evans Elementary School in cash rewards.  

 
Mark your calendar! We will be in touch again as we approach the start of the online book fair. 
 
PAC - Did you know that when parents are involved in their child's schooling students do better at school ?Did 
you know that ALL parents at the school are automatically members of the Parent Advisory Committee ? At 
Evans we very much value parent input in our school. PAC meeting are usually held on the first Wednesday of 
the month at the school and we would love to have a large number of parents join us (we can meet in the gym 

with social distancing in place). Our next meeting is Wednesday, November 4th @ 6:30pm at the school 
and we hope you will join us !!! 
 
Please check out the school calendar for PAC meeting dates and times or our Facebook Page to find all the 

great things that PAC does and how you can become involve. We hope you will join us at our next meeting. 
 

http://evans.sd33.bc.ca/
https://evans.sd33.bc.ca/calendar
https://www.facebook.com/Evans.elementary.pac/
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Evans Elementary School for November 2nd – 6th, 2020 

(Repeat) VIRTUAL Christmas Concert – This year we are planning on putting on a virtual Christmas Concert 
this year. This would mean that students would be video taped and a performance would be streamed for 
parents to watch. Should you wish for your child to be part of the “taped” concert that parents can watch, we 
will need to have a signed consent form that allows us to video tape your child. If you are unsure if you have 
completed this form please check with you child’s teacher. 


